
 

 

 

To:  Rochester Hills City Council 

From:  Thomas Richards Charity 

Subject: Resolution for Charitable Gaming License 

Date:  July 19, 2011 

 

Thomas Richards Charity is a 501(c) 3 non-profit organization.  We are applying to 
the State of Michigan Charitable Gaming Commission for a gaming license.  One of 
the requirements is a copy of a resolution passed by a local body of government 
stating that the organization is a recognized non-profit organization.  Rochester 
Hills is the physical address for the Thomas Richards Charity. 

We were seen on May 2, 2011 and since that time we have been working with Peggy 
Hamilton  of the Rochester Area Community Foundation and other organizations in 
the area.  Learning from them and obtain much more valuable knowledge of non-
profit charities.  We would appreciate an opportunity to be on your agenda. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

 

Tim Ciotti 

President 

Thomas Richards Charity 

P.O. Box 82114 

Rochester, MI 48308 


